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Q.  Reference: Letter from NLH to the Board, dated November 30, 2018 1 

 Cryptocurrencies 2 

 The price of the Bitcoin, the main cryptocurrency has dropped significantly over the 3 

last year from 20,000 $ to below 4,000 $, shedding light on the risk of the industry. 4 

Recently, the value of the Bitcoin has receded to less than 3,200 $USD. 5 

 6 

 When did NLH received expressions of interest from data centers? Has NLH 7 

received any such requests for service since November 2018? Since April 2018? 8 

Have any of the data centers withdrawn their request for service? 9 

 10 

 11 

A. Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (“Hydro”) received its first expression of 12 

interest from data centres prior to August 2015 when it first provided service to 13 

such a facility.   14 

 15 

There have not been any additional formal requests for service since November 16 

2018. Hydro has either connected or transferred existing service to several data 17 

centres between April and November of 2018. None of the data centres who have 18 

approached Hydro for service have withdrawn their application. 19 


